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Choi, Suzanne (HRD)

From: Max Porter <max.porter@seiu1021.org>
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 4:10 PM
To: Kyger, Todd (PUC); xiumin.li@seiu1021.org
Cc: Hale, Shawndrea (PUC)
Subject: Re: PSC #44431 - 22/23

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Todd,

I'm sorry for the late response. I was actually consulting with Xiu about this - we will approve this project on a
one-time-only basis.

Thank you,

Max Porter
Field Representative
SEIU Local 1021
350 Rhode Island St., Ste. 100, San Francisco, CA 94103
510‐206‐8641

Staff Up SF! https://www.staffupsf.org
Sign up to become a Union Member! Together We Rise Up! http://bit.ly/SFMembershipForm
Sign up for text alerts for updates from the union. https://www.seiu1021.org/text‐me

From: Kyger, Todd <TKyger@sfwater.org>
Sent:Monday, November 28, 2022 4:06 PM
To: XiuMin Li <XiuMin.Li@seiu1021.org>
Cc:Max Porter <max.porter@seiu1021.org>; Hale, Shawndrea M. <SHale@sfwater.org>
Subject: FW: PSC #44431 ‐ 22/23

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi XiuMin,

Our recent attempts to contact Max regarding PSC #44431 have been unsuccessful. Are you able to flag our request for
him or forward to someone who can take a look? We would need confirmation as soon as possible in order to calendar
the PSC for the upcoming December CSC meeting. Cheers, t
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Thank you,
t

Todd Kyger

Project Labor Agreement Administrator, Infrastructure
Workforce & Economic Program Services
Cell: 415‐308‐0839
Pronouns: he, him, his
sfpuc.org I tkyger@sfwater.org

From: Kyger, Todd <TKyger@sfwater.org>
Date:Wednesday, October 26, 2022 at 3:39 PM
To:Max Porter <max.porter@seiu1021.org>
Cc: Hale, Shawndrea M. <SHale@sfwater.org>, XiuMin Li <XiuMin.Li@seiu1021.org>
Subject: PSC #44431 ‐ 22/23

Hi Max,

Please see the attached PSC # 44431 – 22/23. Due to the 1‐year time lapse during the development of the contract for
this previously approved PSC (# 49843 – 20/21), we are resubmitting the PSC request to Civil Service.

SEIU was unintentionally omitted during the notification process when the new PSC was posted on September 26, 2022.
It is currently scheduled for the Civil Service Commission meeting of November 21, 2022.

Kindly review the attached and please let me know if you have any concerns or objections. If none, please reply to this
email confirming SEIU 1021 has no objections to PSC # 44431 – 22/23. Thanks in advance for you timely response.

Thank you,
t

Todd Kyger

Project Labor Agreement Administrator, Infrastructure
Workforce & Economic Program Services
Cell: 415‐308‐0839
Pronouns: he, him, his
sfpuc.org I tkyger@sfwater.org
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